
The Coronavirus Economic Relief for Transportation Services (CERTS) Act would 

provide $2 billion in grants from the Department of the Treasury for passenger 

transportation services, including the bus, motor coach, and passenger vessel 

industry that have been impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. Legislation is based 

on S.4150 that had over 60 bipartisan cosponsors in the Senate.  
 


